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(surrounding land uses),Traffic,Other issues 

Location:  2577 New South Wales 

Attachment:  N/A 

  Submission date: 10/25/2024 8:00:42 PM 

 
I am extremely concerned about the proposal of the new site. We are a young family with a 2 year old and 
another baby due in January and the impacts of microplastics in the air and waterways is a huge concern for 
health, not to mention impacts on the environment. This will also de-value of our property which we worked 
very hard to purchase last year. We believe this is not the right area for the site, please consider the long term 
impacts on the community, land and businesses across the region. I don’t understand how these factories can 
be considered when the health concerns of microplastics are proven to be harmful. 
 

 




